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Ref. No.: OPaL/CS/BSE/2025/Reg 51(2)                                                                       Date: August 22, 2025 
 
To, 
The Secretary, 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai- 400 001 

Sub: Shut Down of Polypropylene (PP) Plant  
 

Ref:  Compliances under SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 

Pursuant to Regulation 51(2) and other applicable regulations, if any, read with Part B of Schedule-III of the 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (‘LODR’), we would like to inform 
you that Polypropylene (PP) Plant has been shut down due to a malfunction in the Extruder section. 
 
Today i.e. August 22, 2025, information has been received from an expert vendor that the Extruder (damaged 
Part) is beyond repair and manufacturing of the new spare strictly in line with OEM specifications would take 
5-7 weeks.  
 
Apart from the PP Plant, Cracker and other Plants are kept running at a lower throughput due to the above. 
 
We expect to resume the operations of PP Plant as early as possible and shall keep the Stock Exchange 
informed as soon as the Plants are restarted. 
 
Kindly take note of the same in your records and acknowledge. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
For ONGC Petro additions Limited 
 
 
 
________________________ 
(Rakesh Johari) 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
ACS 19153 
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